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EB-2021-0180 – OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation Initiation 

On June 23, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a letter initiating a 
consultation to renew its Innovation Sandbox. 

OPG is interested in participating in this consultation process and would like to 
request a one-on-one meeting with OEB staff. OPG is uniquely positioned as the 
only stand-alone generator regulated by the OEB, and as a company with a 
growing presence in distributed energy and electrification. A one-on-one 
discussion will be more conducive to OPG sharing its perspectives on the 
Innovation Sandbox and more beneficial to the consultation process. 

OPG is not requesting cost eligibility. 

Yours truly, 

Brenda MacDonald 




